
Dear Council Members, 

Cutler Bay is growing by the minute and is evolving in to an extremely prominent town. 

Recently Cutler Bay was recognized as one of the fastest growing cities in the continental U.S. In 
order to continue to grow, it is crucial to bring even more attention to Cutler Bay. One way to 
do that is to name SW 211 ST into Cutler Bay Drive. By doing so, there will be a sign on the 
turnpike recognizing Cutler Bay. This will attract even more people and allow for increased 
revenue.  

There is a massive influx of people going southbound on the turnpike, having a sign recognizing 
Cutler Bay will continue to put our town in the spotlight. It will also preserve Cutler Bay’s 
legacy. It is clear that changing the name of SW 211 ST will do nothing but benefit Cutler Bay. 

Thank you, 

Cutler Bay Youth Council 

Attachment "A"




